Contact: Alex Paul, Linn County Communications Officer, 541-967-3825 or email: apaul@co.linn.or.us

Clear Lake Resort
October Update

Linn County Parks will perform road maintenance and repairs to the Clear
Lake Resort cabin loop road on the following dates. The roadwork will cause
some periodic closures and/or delays of the cabin loop road. Please be patient
as we make these much-needed repairs.

September 27" - October 1°": There will be temporary cabin road closures
between 9am & 4pm.

October 4" — October 8™: There will be temporary cabin road closures
between 9am & 4pm.

October 11™ — October 14™: Due to the grading and placing of rock on the
cabin road, the cabin road will be closed between 7am & 4pm. No cabin road
traffic; cabin guests must access the cabins, by foot, during work hours. Cabin
guests will need to park in the main parking lot.

October 18™ — October 21%: Due to finish grading and placing of rock on the
cabin parking areas, the cabin road will be closed between 7am & 4pm. No
cabin road traffic; cabin guests must access the cabins, by foot, during work
hours. Cabin guests will need to park in the main parking lot.

If you have questions about the Clear Lake Resort Cabin loop road, please
email: parks@co.linn.or.us or call the Linn County Parks Office at (541) 967-
3917,

We are sorry for any inconveniences this may cause. Thanks you for your
cooperation!



